

February 1, 2016

Mrs. Francine Burge Special Events Supervisor City of Sparks 98 Richards Way Sparks, NV 89431

Dear Mrs. Burge:

I am very pleased to formally advise you that the Union Pacific Foundation Board has approved a \$5,000.00 grant to City of Sparks in 2016, to purchase/rent equipment to offset the costs of events. A representative from Union Pacific will contact you during the month of June to arrange for delivery of the check.

Union Pacific has a long-standing commitment to improve the quality of life in the communities we serve and where our employees live and work. Our vision is that Union Pacific employees will take pride in their company's civic leadership and that our customers and shareholders will appreciate and recognize Union Pacific as an excellent corporate citizen.

We are proud to support City of Sparks and extend our best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Scott D. Moore President

c: Nathan Anderson